
From: Weber, Lon
To: "cnre_faculty_staff-g@vt.edu"
Cc: "cnre_grad_students-g@vt.edu"
Subject: Phishing Alert: Payroll Attention
Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 3:15:29 PM

Hello CNRE,
 
It appears that a lot of you have been getting an email claiming to be from VT 4Help with the subject
of Payroll Attention:.  This is not from VT 4Help and the link in the message does not go to a vt.edu
site.  If you get this message just delete it without clicking on the link.  Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C1, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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